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June 23, 2022 

 
Subject: Product Termination Notification MLX80104KLQ-DAF-000-RE, MLX80104KLQ-DAG-000-RE, 
MLX80104KLQ-DBE-000-RE, MLX80104KLW-DAG-000-RE, MLX80105KLQ-EAA-000-RE – MCM-15073 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We notify to you the discontinuation of the above-mentioned product(s) due to unavoidable 
circumstances.  
 
The MLX81118KLW can be recommended as a functional replacement product. 
 
Melexis will deliver the quantities with scheduled ship date until the 31st December 2022. As you don't 
have any open orders scheduled, nothing will be delivered to you anymore. 
 
The above-mentioned quantities are non-cancelable. The current unit price, payment terms and shipment 
terms remain applicable until further notice.  
 
For logistical follow-up and assistance with your orders, please reach out to your Customer Relations 
contact at Melexis. In case of technical questions, please contact the undersigned.  
 
Please acknowledge the receipt of this PTN letter.  
  

Sincerely, 

 

Andreas Laute 
 
Product Manager 
Sense & Light, Embedded Lighting & Datacom 

 

Andreas Laute 
Product Manager 
alt@melexis.com 
Tel: +49 361 43 02 62 73 


